
 

 

2018 FREQUENT RIDER PROGRAM 

 

You can receive points for each class you enter at a Poplar Schooling 

Show from February – October 2018. Enter more than one class to 

receive more points.  

 

Points are awarded as follows: 

• 3 phase classes: 3 points 

• Combined test classes: 2 points 

• Dressage and show jumping classes: 1 point 

 

To register for points, you must submit an online form for each 

schooling show you attend. You have up to one month after a schooling 

show to register and receive points for that show. For our Feb, April, 

May, June and July schooling shows, you have until September 30th, 

2018 to register and receive points. Our December Schooling Show will 

be the first show of our 2019 Frequent Rider Program. 

 

On December 1st, we will host a Frequent Rider Awards with our 

Volunteer Appreciation Party. The celebration will be held after our 

December Schooling Show. Prizes will be awarded to the top three 

Frequent Riders. 

 

Ties will be broken based on volunteer hours. 


